
STATE OF INDIANA Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr. 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR Governor 

State House, Second Floor 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

June 17.2011 

Josephine M. Piccone, Ph.D. 
DirectoL Division of Intergovernmental Liaison and Rulemaking 
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs (FSME) 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington. DC 20555-0001 

Dear Dr. Piccone: 

1 am writing in response-to your April 4, 2011, letter regarding the desibrnation of a State of 
Indiana official to receive advance notification of transportation of certain shipments of nuclear 
waste and spent fuel through the State of Indiana. 

I have designated Major Jeffrey L Walker, Commander, Commercial Vehicle Enforcement 
Division, Indiana State Police as the Indiana official to receive advance notification as required 
by Section 301 of Public Law 96-295 and implemented by provisions in 'ride 10 of the Code of 
Federal Regulations (to CFR ). Parts 71 and 73. 

Major Jeffrey L Walker may be contacted: 

Major Jeffrey L. Walker 
5252 Decatur Boulevard, Indianapolis, Indiana 46241 
Office: 317-615-7431 
Mobile: 317-432-4929 
FAX: 317-821-2350 or 317-821-2353 
E-mail: jwalker@isp.in.gov 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions or require additional 
information, 

Sincerely. 

------------------------................ 
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